
 

Social Protection Inter-Agency Cooperation Board (SPIAC-B) 
Third meeting  
 
Monday 11 February 2013, 9:00 pm – 6:00 pm, New York  
United Nations Headquarters, room E 
 
Draft agenda 
 
9:00   Informal breakfast 
  
9:30 –11:00 Opening session: Social Protection in context of the Post 2015 

Development Framework 
 
Short briefing provided by the secretariat on the state of play of the different tracks and 
entry points for social protection issues, followed by an inter-agency brainstorming on how 
to position social protection issues in the post 2015 development agenda. The outcomes of 
the discussion should serve as an input to the global thematic consultations.  
 

11:00 – 12:30   Session 1:  Inter-Agency Cooperation at the country-level  
 
Follow up on the discussion in Hyderabad with respect to potential joint inter-agency work in 
Cambodia, Indonesia and Tanzania (and other countries suggested by SPIAC-B members).  
Presentation of the preliminary inventory of ongoing country-based activities as a basis for 
information-sharing and identification of further cooperation opportunities using common 
assessment and diagnostic tools.  
 

12.30 – 1.30 Lunch 
 
1.30 – 3.00 Session 2: Cooperation on Social Protection Statistics 

 
Discussion of potential  ways to strengthen collaboration on producing, consolidating and 
disseminating social protection statistics, including standardization of terminology and 
classifications, harmonization of data collection efforts databases and support to countries 
in improving their capacity to produce reliable social protection data.  
 
The discussion will build on the outcomes of the workshop organized by ODI/DFID and the 
World Bank on social protection financing (London, 6 November 2012). International 
organizations agreed on the preparation of terms of reference for cooperation in the areas 
of standards, coordination and harmonization, country level coordination and capacity 
building. 

 
3.00 – 3.30 Coffee Break 



 

 
3.30 – 5.00 Session 3: Upcoming activities and way forward 
  

Briefing on recent developments in social protection’s global agenda and activities at the 
UN, IFI’s and G20. Update of the SPARCS initiative (document will be distributed in 
advance). Discussion of a tentative “Global Social Protection Calendar for 2013” including 
major global events, seminars, workshops and capacity building activities.  Coordination of 
activities and promotion of partnerships and collaboration. 

 
Please provide the Secretariat (cattaert@ilo.org) with the list of core global events to be 
organized by your institution in 2013, including title, venue, date and brief description (2 
lines). Deadline: 31st of January 2013. 
 

5:00 – 5:30  Conclusions 
 
 


